

10th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Religious Celebrations

I would be grateful if you could let me know about any religious events that your family celebrates throughout the year so that we can add them to our class calendars. Please contact the office or email one of us at ellie.mills@hoppinghill.northants.sch.uk or rebecca.martin@hoppinghill.northants.sch.uk.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Ellie Mills and Rebecca Martin

Mills RHdetin.

RE Coordinators

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Tel: 01604 751625











